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International Dictionary of Historic Places: Middle East and Africa Trudy Ring
1994 Contains essays on the history of 1,000 historic places
Across the Void S.K. Vaughn 2019-07-02 A visceral space thriller—perfect for
fans of Arrival and The Martian—following the sole survivor of a catastrophic
accident in space that leaves her drifting in the void with only the voice of
her estranged husband, a NASA scientist, to guide her back to Earth. Commander
Maryam “May” Knox awakes from a medically induced coma alone, adrift in space
on a rapidly failing ship, with little to no memory of who she is or why she’s
there. Slowly, she pieces together that she’s the captain of the ship, Hawking
II; that she was bound for Europa—one of Jupiter’s moons—on a research mission;
and that she’s the only survivor of either an accident—or worse, a deliberate
massacre—that has decimated her entire crew. With resources running low, and
her physical strength severely compromised, May must rely on someone back home
to help her. The problem is: everyone thinks she’s dead. Back on Earth, it’s
been weeks since Hawking II has communicated with NASA, and Dr. Stephen Knox is
on bereavement leave to deal with the apparent death of his estranged wife,
whose decision to participate in the Europa mission strained their marriage
past the point of no return. But when he gets word that NASA has received a
transmission from May, Stephen comes rushing to her aid. What he doesn’t know
is that not everyone wants May to make it back alive. Even more terrifying: she
might not be alone on that ship. Featuring a twisting and suspenseful plot and
compelling characters, Across the Void is a moving and evocative thriller that
you won’t be able to put down.
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How To Give Her Absolute Pleasure Lou Paget 2016-08-25 Ever felt confused about
female sensuality? Puzzled as to what women really want? Now there is no need
for guesswork. Packed full of tips and tricks How to Give Her Absolute Pleasure
is sure to produce mind-blowing sex for both you and your partner. Written by
one of America's most popular sexperts' Lou Paget, How to Give Her Absolute
Pleasure will guide you all the way from foreplay to orgasm. Drawing on the
experiences of real clients, Paget explains the best toys, lubricants and
positions so you can start enjoying safe, breath-taking sex today.
Nonviolent Communication Marshall B. Rosenberg 1999-01-01 A simple yet powerful
method of communication for mediating conflicts and peacefully resolving
differences at the political, professional, and personal levels.
Riverdale Hardcover Ruled Journal Insight Editions 2018-10-23 Choose your side
with this exclusive Riverdale Southside Serpents hardcover journal. The
Southside Serpents may be a tough crew from the wrong side of the tracks, but
their loyalty knows no bounds. Now you can show your Serpent pride with this
deluxe hardcover journal featuring the iconic leather jacket logo. Made with
high-quality acid-free paper and including imagery from the hit show Riverdale,
this is a must-have journal for fans to channel their inner Jughead and
chronicle the strange happenings in their own towns.
Anglo-Norman Studies VII Reginald Allen Brown 1985 Proceedings of the Battle
Conference 1984
The Blackbird Season Kate Moretti 2017-09-26 “Exceptional…a deliciously
sinister glimpse into the duplicity of small-town lives and the ease with which
people turn on each other when tragedy comes calling. Moretti's tale of
jealousy and obsession is nothing less than dark magic. Witchery indeed."
—Kirkus Reviews, starred review Known for novels featuring “great pacing and
true surprises” (Kirkus Reviews, starred review) and “nerve-shattering
suspense” (Heather Gudenkauf, New York Time bestselling author), New York Times
bestselling author Kate Moretti’s latest is the story of a scandal-torn
Pennsylvania town and the aftermath of a troubled girl gone missing. “Where did
they come from? Why did they fall? The question would be asked a thousand
times… Until, of course, more important question arose, at which time everyone
promptly forgot that a thousand birds fell on the town of Mount Oanoke at all.”
In a quiet Pennsylvania town, a thousand dead starlings fall onto a high school
baseball field, unleashing a horrifying and unexpected chain of events that
will rock the close-knit community. Beloved baseball coach and teacher Nate
Winters and his wife, Alecia, are well respected throughout town. That is,
until one of the many reporters investigating the bizarre bird phenomenon
catches Nate embracing a wayward student, Lucia Hamm, in front of a sleazy
motel. Lucia soon buoys the scandal by claiming that she and Nate are engaged
in an affair, throwing the town into an uproar…and leaving Alecia to wonder if
her husband has a second life. And when Lucia suddenly disappears, the police
only to have one suspect: Nate. Nate’s coworker and sole supporter, Bridget
Harris, Lucia’s creative writing teacher, is determined to prove his innocence.
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She has Lucia’s class journal, and while some of the entries appear
particularly damning to Nate’s case, others just don’t add up. Bridget knows
the key to Nate’s exoneration and the truth of Lucia’s disappearance lie within
the walls of the school and in the pages of that journal. Told from the
alternating points of view of Alecia, Nate, Lucia, and Bridget, The Blackbird
Season is a haunting, psychologically nuanced suspense, filled with Kate
Moretti’s signature “chillingly satisfying” (Publishers Weekly) twists and
turns.
The Bullet Journal Method Ryder Carroll 2021-12 THE NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER
Transform your life using the Bullet Journal Method, the revolutionary
organisational system and worldwide phenomenon. The Bullet Journal Method will
undoubtedly transform your life, in more ways than you can imagine' Hal Elrod,
author of The Miracle Morning In his long-awaited first book, Ryder Carroll,
the creator of the enormously popular Bullet Journal organisational system,
explains how to use his method to: * TRACK YOUR PAST: using nothing more than a
pen and paper, create a clear, comprehensive, and organised record of your
thoughts and goals. * ORDER YOUR PRESENT: find daily calm by prioritising and
minimising your workload and tackling your to-do list in a more mindful and
productive way. * PLAN YOUR FUTURE: establish and appraise your short-term and
long-term goals, plan more complex projects simply and effectively, and live
your life with meaning and purpose. Like many of us, Ryder Carroll tried
everything to get organised - countless apps, systems, planners, you name it.
Nothing really worked. Then he invented his own simple system that required
only pen and paper, which he found both effective and calming. He shared his
method with a few friends, and before long he had a worldwide viral movement.
The system combines elements of a wishlist, a to-do list, and a diary. It helps
you identify what matters and set goals accordingly. By breaking long-term
goals into small actionable steps, users map out an approachable path towards
continual improvement, allowing them to stay focused despite the crush of
incoming demands. But this is much more than a time management book. It's also
a manifesto for what Ryder calls "intentional living": making sure that your
beliefs and actions align. Even if you already use a Bullet Journal, this book
gives you new exercises to become more calm and focused, new insights on how to
prioritise well, and a new awareness of the power of analogue tools in a
digital world. *** This book has been printed with three different colour
designs, black, Nordic blue and emerald. We are unable to accept requests for a
specific cover. The different covers will be assigned to orders at random. ***
The Little Book of Christmas Dominique Foufelle 2017-10-03 A collection of the
stories, legends, and rituals surrounding Christmas, featuring colorfully
illustrated lithographs. This festive follow-up to The Little Book of Saints
and The Little Book of Angels explores the wonderful rituals and rich history
surrounding Christmas. From the story of the nativity to the legends that have
inspired beloved holiday traditions (like why Father Christmas arrives through
the chimney), this collection includes Christmas customs from around the world.
Beautifully illustrated with color lithographs taken from missals and prayer
books, this joyful little book is a Christmas treasure for the whole family to
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gather around year after year.
Another Fucking Shit List Crazy Tired Beetches 2018-11-28 Perfect funny or gag
gift for the tired woman in your life. Book features: Weekly planner pages
Sunday through Saturday. Lined, corresponding pages with areas to include "This
Week's Shit List" and "Other Important Shit to Remember." This journal is
designed as a funny gift to help an overstressed friend find a way to laugh at
the crazy and hectic days of motherhood, work and life in general, while
keeping track of their daily activities (the cause of their stress)! 150 pages.
6" x 9" soft cover. Part of our "Cuss Words Make Me Happy" Series of journals
and planners! Visit our author page for more funny gag gift options for your
best friends and women in your life!
The Four Agreements Don Miguel Ruiz 1997-11-07 In The Four Agreements,
bestselling author don Miguel Ruiz reveals the source of self-limiting beliefs
that rob us of joy and create needless suffering. Based on ancient Toltec
wisdom, The Four Agreements offer a powerful code of conduct that can rapidly
transform our lives to a new experience of freedom, true happiness, and love. •
A New York Times bestseller for over a decade • Translated into 48 languages
worldwide “This book by don Miguel Ruiz, simple yet so powerful, has made a
tremendous difference in how I think and act in every encounter.” — Oprah
Winfrey “Don Miguel Ruiz’s book is a roadmap to enlightenment and freedom.” —
Deepak Chopra, Author, The Seven Spiritual Laws of Success “An inspiring book
with many great lessons.” — Wayne Dyer, Author, Real Magic “In the tradition of
Castaneda, Ruiz distills essential Toltec wisdom, expressing with clarity and
impeccability what it means for men and women to live as peaceful warriors in
the modern world.” — Dan Millman, Author, Way of the Peaceful Warrior
The Meal Prep King Plan John Clark 2020-12-31 Prep your way back to health with
The Meal Prep King's convenient and delicious recipes. Lose weight, free up
your weeknights and save yourself a fortune with easy batch-cooked recipes that
don't compromise on flavor. Inside you'll find 80 recipes for breakfasts,
lunches, dinners and snacks, including favorites such as piri-piri chicken,
Korean beef noodles, breakfast yogurt bars and many more. There's also a 21-day
meal plan, calorie guidance, and loads of useful advice about how to store,
freeze and reheat your meals to see you through the week ahead. Healthy,
satisfying food has never been more simple or rewarding. Includes metric
measures.
Essentials Weekly Planner Stickers Inc Peter Pauper Press 2017-06 Personalize
your agenda and stay extra-organized with this set of hundreds of stylish
planner stickers! Keep track of all your appointments, special days, dates,
vacations, and celebrations. Selections include multiples of ''Birthday,''
''Appointment,'' ''Date Night,'' ''Day Off,'' ''Girls' Night Out,''
''Laundry,'' ''Deadline!'' ''Crucial,'' ''Make It Happen,'' ''Fun!'' ''Lazy
Day,'' and many more! Decorative stars, circles, faces, hearts, and more allow
for further calendar customization. Set includes over 575 different stickers in
a variety of shapes and colors. Perfect for any planner, calendar, or journal.
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Sticker set fits in the back pockets of all Peter Pauper Press planners so you
can keep them at your fingertips! Package measures 4 inches wide x 7-1/2inches
high.
Cape May Chip Cheek 2019-04-30 “Inside this mesmerizing tale of sexual desire
and discovery, naive newlyweds Henry and Effie are honeymooning in Cape May,
N.J., in 1957, tentatively navigating intimacy. Then they meet Clara and Max,
hard-partying lovers who dazzle the innocent pair until they’ve lost more than
their virginity. Cheek’s sensual first novel leaves you wanting more.” – PEOPLE
"Henry and Effie’s honeymoon is meant to be their introduction to the pleasures
of the body, but in the company of Clara and her promiscuous cohort they lose
all track of boundaries. A dozy, luxurious sense of enchantment comes over the
story, until the rude awakening at its finale.... Cape May does something
better than critique or satirize: It seduces." – The Wall Street Journal Cape
May is a raw, provocative portrayal of a young 1950s couple on the cusp of a
sexual awakening, and the temptations that upturn their honeymoon and reshape
their marriage. In this erotic and intimate debut novel, a naïve southern
couple is exposed to a group of raucous, debauched urbanites. Arriving for
their honeymoon in Cape May, New Jersey, during the off season, Henry and Effie
are startled to find the beach town deserted. The abandoned homes and desolate
beaches make them shy of each other, and, isolated in their new marriage, they
decide to cut their trip short. But before they leave, they encounter their
glamorous, sensual neighbors and become swept up by their drama. Clara, a
beautiful socialite who feels her youth slipping away; Max, a wealthy playboy
and Clara’s lover; and Alma, Max’s aloof, mysterious, and evocative halfsister, to whom Henry is irresistibly drawn. Slowly, agonizingly, these deeplyflawed, profoundly human characters pull Henry and Effie out of themselves and
expose them to a side of desire they never expected. While they discover new
truths in each other and in their marriage, the empty beach town becomes their
playground. And as they sneak into the vacant summer homes, go sailing, walk
naked under the stars, make love, and drink an enormous amount of gin, Henry
and Effie slip from innocence into betrayal, with irrevocable consequences.
Seductive and moving, this is a novel about marriage, love, raw sexuality, and
the ways in which desire and betrayal can reverberate endlessly throughout our
lives.
The Quiet Side of Passion Alexander McCall Smith 2018-07-31 Isabel finds
herself grappling with ethically-complex matters of the heart as she tries to
juggle her responsibilities to friends, family, and the philosophical
community. With two small boys to raise, a mountain of articles to edit for the
Review of Applied Ethics, and the ever-increasing demands of her niece, Cat,
who always seems to need a helping hand at the deli, Isabel barely has any time
for herself. Her husband, Jamie, suggests acquiring extra help, and she
reluctantly agrees. In no time at all, Isabel and Jamie have a new au pair, and
Isabel has an intelligent assistant editor to share her workload. Both women,
though, have romantic entanglements that threaten to interfere with their work,
and Isabel must decide how best to navigate this tricky domestic situation. Can
an employer ever inject herself into her employees’ affairs? Meanwhile, Isabel
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makes the acquaintance of Patricia, the mother of Charlie’s friend Basil.
Though Isabel finds Patricia rather pushy, she tries to be civil and
supportive, especially given that Patricia is raising her son on her own,
without the help of his father, a well-known Edinburgh organist, also named
Basil. But when Isabel sees Patricia in the company of an unscrupulous man, she
begins to rethink her assumptions. Isabel must once again call on her kindness
and keen intelligence to determine the right course of action, at home, at
work, and in the schoolyard.
Darcy's Diary Amanda Grange 2006 This is a retelling of 'Pride and Prejudice',
seen from Mr Darcy's point of view. Darcy writes about his feelings for
everything that happened, before revealing a tantalising glimpse of his early
married life with Elizabeth Bennet.
Your Second Life Begins When You Realize You Only Have One Raphaelle Giordano
2018-07-24 THE #1 FRENCH BESTSELLER MORE THAN 3 MILLION COPIES SOLD WORLDWIDE
The feel-good #1 bestselling French novel about a woman whose mission to cure
her "routine-itis" leads her to lasting joy and true fulfillment, for fans of
The Alchemist and Hector and the Search for Happiness. At thirty-eight and a
quarter years old, Paris native Camille has everything she needs to be happy,
or so it seems: a good job, a loving husband, a wonderful son. Why then does
she feel as if happiness has slipped through her fingers? All she wants is to
find the path to joy. When Claude, a French Sean Connery look-alike and
routinologist, offers his unique advice to help get her there, she seizes the
opportunity with both hands. Camille's journey is full of surprising escapades,
creative capers, and deep meaning, as she sets out to transform her life and
realize her dreams one step at a time...
The Complete Dictionary of Ailments and Diseases Jacques Martel 2012-07
Kituba; Basic Course Foreign Service Institute (U.S.) 1963
The Second Life of Nick Mason Steve Hamilton 2017-04-18 An NPR and Kirkus
Reviews Best Book of the Year A Library Journal Best Thriller of the Year “A
gamechanger. Nick Mason is one of the best main characters I've read in
years.”—Harlan Coben From New York Times-bestselling, two-time Edgar-awardwinning author Steve Hamilton comes an unforgettable new hero, a man who will
walk out of prison and into a harrowing double life that is anything but free.
Nick Mason has already spent five years inside a maximum security prison when
an offer comes that will grant his release twenty years early. He accepts—but
the deal comes with a terrible price. Now, back on the streets, Nick Mason has
a new house, a new car, money to burn, and a beautiful roommate. He’s returned
to society, but he's still a prisoner. Whenever his cell phone rings, day or
night, Nick must answer it and follow whatever order he is given. It’s the deal
he made with Darius Cole, a criminal mastermind serving a double-life term who
runs an empire from his prison cell. Forced to commit increasingly more
dangerous crimes, hunted by the relentless detective who put him behind bars,
and desperate to go straight and rebuild his life with his daughter and exmini-frigobloc-hebdomadaire-2020-calendrier-d-org
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wife, Nick will ultimately have to risk everything—his family, his sanity, and
even his life—to finally break free.
The Power of Self-Confidence Brian Tracy 2012-09-19 Why are some people more
successful than others? Self-confidence! What one great goal would you set if
you knew you could not fail? What wonderful things would you want to do with
your life if you were guaranteed success in anything you attempted? Your level
of self-confidence determines the size of the goals you set, the energy and
determination that you focus on achieving them, and the amount of persistence
you apply to overcoming every obstacle. In this powerful, practical book based
on work with more than 5 million executives, entrepreneurs, sales
professionals, and ambitious people in more than sixty countries, you learn how
to develop unshakable self-confidence in every area of your life. The Power of
Self-Confidence explains how to increase your "mental fitness" by thinking like
top performers in every field. Little by little, you build up and maintain
ever-higher levels of self-confidence in everything you do. Self-confidence
allows you to move out of your comfort zone and take risks without any
guarantees. With step-by-step guidance, author Brian Tracy will help you build
the foundations of lifelong self-confidence. You discover how to determine what
you really want, and unleash your personal powers to accomplish it. You'll
learn how to: Clarify and live consistently with your values to become the very
best person you could possibly be Set clear goals and make written plans to
accomplish them Commit yourself to mastery in your chosen field and to lifelong
personal improvement Program your subconscious mind to respond in a positive
and constructive way to every problem or difficulty Minimize your weaknesses
and maximize your strengths for higher achievement Develop high levels of
courage and incredible persistence Become unstoppable, irresistible, and
unafraid in every area of your life through the power of unshakable selfconfidence. Become a person of action, overcome any obstacle, and scale any
height. With your newfound unshakable self-confidence, you will accomplish
every goal you can set for yourself.
Essentials Monthly Planner Stickers (Set of 475 Stickers) Inc Peter Pauper
Press 2019-02-27 Keep track of your appointments, special days, and holidays.
Over 475 fun pictures and words to highlight holidays and happenings month by
month throughout the year. Perfect for any calendar, journal, or bullet journal
Each set fits in the back pockets of Peter Pauper Press engagement calendars
and journals. Each package (including hangtag) measures 4" wide x 7-1/2" high
(10 cm wide x 19.3 cm high).
The Love Books Ovid 2021-12-13 The Love Books Ovid - The Love Books of Ovid is
a collection of four works of Roman poet Ovids verses on love in English prose
translation. Ovid, born in 43 B.C., a contemporary of Virgil and Horace, lived
during the reign of Augustus and is perhaps best remembered today for his work
on Roman mythology entitled The Metamorphoses. This volume collects the poets
following works: The Loves, The Art of Love, Loves Cure, and The Art of Beauty.
Ovid was an innovator in the writing of love poetry in that he changed the
focus of the poem from the poet to love itself and examined the effect of love
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on people. These works were considered controversial in their time and many
scholars believe that Ovids The Art of Love was the cause of his life-long
banishment by Augustus to a remote province on the Black Sea. Considered to be
a master of the elegy form of poetry, which are poems of lamentation and
mourning, and the last of the Latin love elegists, Ovid is faithfully
represented here in this English prose translation. Students of classical
literature and fans of romantic poetry will both delight in this volume of
works by a poetic master. This edition is follows the translation of J. Lewis
May.
A Question Mark Is Half a Heart Sofia Lundberg 2021 "From the author of The Red
Address Book Sofia Lundberg comes a captivating story about overcoming shame
and guilt, about finding oneself and the truth-and in doing so, learning how to
love"-Not Everybody Lives the Same Way Jean-Paul Dubois 2022-03-29 THE INTERNATIONAL
BESTSELLER AND WINNER OF THE PRIX GONCOURT FOR FICTION Paul Hansen is in
prison. He’s been in this prison on the outskirts of Montreal for a couple of
years now, sharing a cell with a murderous Hells Angel who often reminds Paul
that he could kill him at any moment. What did Paul do to end up here? And why
does he jeopardize his life and release by refusing to show remorse? Before
prison, there were his parents. There were his friends at the Excelsior, the
luxury apartment complex where Paul worked as caretaker as well as restorer of
souls and comforter of the afflicted. And there was his partner, Winona, an
intrepid seaplane pilot, and their beloved dog, Nouk. Many of those closest to
him are gone now, but Paul still talks to them; they appear in his dreams and
as ghosts in his cell. From France in the sixties to the asbestos mines of
Québec, from the sand dunes of the peninsula where the Baltic connects to the
North Sea to the wild lakes and mountains of Canada, Jean-Paul Dubois’s
extraordinary novel and winner of the Prix Goncourt Not Everybody Lives the
Same Way, follows this man, Paul Hansen, as he reviews his life. A life of
equilibrium, it has given Paul both tragedy and gifts––that is, until the
moment when fate presents him with someone capable of breaking his balance. Not
Everybody Lives the Same Way is a powerfully original and unusual novel.
Masterfully translated by David Homel and brilliantly animated by Jean-Paul
Dubois’s keen feeling for humanity and intense revolt against all forms of
injustice, it asks the question: What does it takes to live a dignified life?
The Love Books of Ovid Ovid 1937
What Your Aches and Pains Are Telling You Michel Odoul 2018-01-09 Reveals the
precise correspondences between specific emotional and mental tensions and the
illnesses and traumas of the body • Explains how physical complaints--energetic
disturbances that lead to ailments or chronic conditions--are your soul
speaking to you • Shows how the body part affected as well as which side it is
on pinpoints what your soul is trying to tell you and what you need to work
through emotionally • Explains the Yin-Yang energetic correspondences of the
body: the Yang axis of the shoulders, the Yin axis of the hips, and the Yinmini-frigobloc-hebdomadaire-2020-calendrier-d-org
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Yang maternal/paternal connections Our body speaks. Physical complaints-allergies, fever, sore throat, inflammation, cysts, backache, migraines, sinus
problems, sciatica, dizzy spells, and even cancer--are all signs of deep
tensions inside of us are seeking expression. This is why, given the same
genetic foundation, one individual develops a specific illness while another
remains in good health. Drawing on 20 years of experience and several thousand
individual consultations with patients, Michel Odoul shows the “proof” of this
lies in the clear correspondences between emotional and mental tensions and
specific ailments. The author reveals how every illness or trauma is a signal
of incredible precision: The part of the body affected pinpoints what your
inner being is trying to tell you and what you need to work through
emotionally. Providing a reference grid of body-mind connections, he explains,
for example, how skin conditions reflect difficulties with aggression from the
outside world and knee problems indicate inflexibility or tension in
relationships. He shows not only how each side of the body has specific
meanings and connections to emotions, relationships, and family but also how
the upper and lower halves of the body have specific connections--together
forming four quadrants with unique Yin-Yang balances, where Yin represents
emotional issues and Yang represents action/inaction. He also explores the role
of the meridians of Chinese medicine in distributing emotional and mental
energy throughout the body. Offering keys to decipher what the body is trying
to tell us, the author shows that we can learn to see physical ailments not as
something caused by chance or fate but as a message from our heart and soul. By
releasing the energies and patterns they point to, we can return to a state of
health and forward movement on our path through life.
Dieux Du Stade Tony Duran 2010 The ancient Greeks thought the gods dwelled on
Mount Olympus. We can confidently report that they've moved to the Paris Rugby
stadium! Elaborating on the photographs taken for the popular calendar of the
same name, these tantalizing images feature players of the famous international
rugby club, the Stade Francais Paris, in all their unclothed glory. Tony
Duran's work worships the human form, whether in his sexually charged nude
studies, his sensual fashion photography, or his inventive celebrity
portraiture. Duran has take his signature style to Dieux di Stade, where he
transforms the athlete into graphic sensual male form.
Beak & Ally #1: Unlikely Friends Norm Feuti 2021-01-05 Theodor Seuss Geisel
Honor Award winner! “What do you get when you cross a crusty alligator and a
perky bird? A surprising friendship you’ll be sure to cheer for. Beak and Ally
is a warm, funny winner!” —Terri Libenson, author of the New York Times
bestselling Emmie & Friends series A brand-new early reader graphic novel
series about finding friendship in unexpected places! This fun and funny buddy
comedy is perfect for fans of Narwhal & Jelly, emerging readers, and all kids
who love comics. Ally the alligator is perfectly happy being alone . . . until
one day a noisy bird named Beak lands on her snout. Beak thinks Ally is lonely
and needs a friend. He has all sorts of friendship goals in mind, like riding
bikes together, going to the movies together, and even solving mysteries
together! But when a Long-Billed Party Pooper crashes Beak’s nest-warming
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party, Ally decides to show Beak something important to her: sticking up for
what’s right.
Apprendre À Dessiner Pour Les Enfants Clever Kiddo Press 2021-10-24
200 Blagues À Papa Irrésistibles Drôle de Panda 2020-12-17 Il est temps de se
détendre après une journée à école ou au travail !
Yoni Massage Michaela Riedl 2009-03-02 A tantric massage practice for awakening
and enhancing women’s innate sensual, emotional, and spiritual energies •
Provides emotional healing by releasing traumatic memories stored in the yoni •
Includes exercises that use sexual energy to cleanse and stimulate the chakras
• Empowers women to draw strength and radiant vitality from the restored
connection to their innermost core “Yoni” is the Sanskrit word for the female
genitalia, describing not only the anatomy but also encompassing the energetic
and spiritual dimensions. While a yoni massage offers women the opportunity to
enhance their sexuality, Michaela Riedl shows that the effects of this practice
are much more profound and have ramifications affecting every area of life.
Long held inhibitions in the West about sexuality and the shame and guilt
associated with the sexual zones of the body have created deep-seated barriers
that prevent individuals from fully expressing themselves. The practices
provided in Yoni Massage are designed to allow women to overcome these barriers
and reconnect to their innermost core and deepest feminine nature. Yoni massage
is not simply a hands-on technique but involves the conscious direction of
energy throughout the body through deep breathing and visualization. It
provides women the ability to cleanse and energetically stimulate the chakras
as well as achieve emotional healing by releasing the traumatic pain that often
becomes seated in the yoni. The author explains that the relegation of this
important spiritual and energetic center to a “private part” hinders the
process of enlightenment. Once women are able to be in touch with their yoni
energy, their connection to the entire web of life is restored to its rightful
place.
The Curse of Lono Hunter S. Thompson 2014-05-01 A wild ride to the dark side of
Americana. Hunter S. Thompson's and Ralph Steadman's most eccentric book The
Curse of Lono is to Hawaii what Fear and Loathing was to Las Vegas: the crazy
tales of a journalist's “coverage” of a news event that ends up being a wild
ride to the dark side of Americana. Originally published in 1983, The Curse of
Lono features all of the zany, hallucinogenic wordplay and feral artwork for
which the Hunter S. Thompson/Ralph Steadmanduo became known and loved. This
curious book, considered an oddity among Hunter's œuvre, was long out of print,
prompting collectors to search high and low for an original copy. TASCHEN's
signed, limited edition sold out before the book even hit the stores—this
unlimited version, in a different, smaller format, makes The Curse of Lono
accessible to everyone.
An Unkindness of Ghosts Rivers Solomon 2017-09-18 A Best Book of 2017: The
Guardian (SF and Fantasy), NPR Book Concierge, Publishers Weekly (SF/F),
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Library Journal (SF/F), Bustle (Fiction), Bookish (Best Book to Give), Barnes &
Noble (SF and Fantasy/Alternate Universe Pick). 2018 Locus Award Finalist
(First Novel) CLMP Firecracker Award Winner John W. Campbell Award for Best New
Writer, Finalist Lambda Literary Award Finalist, LGBTQ SF/F/Horror A Stonewall
Book Award Honor Book Included in the American Library Association's GLBTRT
2019 Over the Rainbow List Included in Hypable's list of book recommendations
related to Captain Marvel "What Solomon achieves with this debut--the
sharpness, the depth, the precision--puts me in mind of a syringe full of
stars. I want to say about this book, its only imperfection is that it ended.
But that might give the wrong impression: that it is a happy book, a book that
makes a body feel good. It is not a happy book. I love it like I love food, I
love it for what it did to me, I love it for having made me feel stronger and
more sure in a nightmare world, but it is not a happy book. It is an antidote
to poison. It is inoculation against pervasive, enduring disease. Like a
vaccine, it is briefly painful, leaves a lingering soreness, but armors you
from the inside out." --NPR "Ghosts are 'the past refusing to be forgot,' says
a character in this assured science-fiction debut. That's certainly the case
aboard the HSS Matilda, a massive spacecraft arranged along the cruel racial
divides of pre-Civil War America." --Toronto Star "This novel from an exciting
new voice follows Aster, who lives in the slums of a spaceship that is
escorting the last survivors of humanity to a Promised Land--a journey that has
taken decades so far. The vessel is segregated and cruel, and as she tries to
escape, she starts discovering dark connections between her own mother's death
and the fate of the ship's sovereign. Solomon has already been called a
successor to Octavia Butler, rightly so." --Elle UK "In Rivers Solomon's highly
imaginative sci-fi novel An Unkindness of Ghosts, eccentric Aster was born into
slavery on--and is trying to escape from--a brutally segregated spaceship that
for generations has been trying to escort the last humans from a dying planet
to a Promised Land. When she discovers clues about the circumstances of her
mother's death, she also comes closer to disturbing truths about the ship and
its journey." --Buzzfeed "Rivers Solomon's debut science fiction novel is
cunning, dark, and unapologetic; atmospheric and visceral; the kind of story
that pulls you in and doesn't let go. Aboard the HSS Matilda, a spaceship in
the future, Solomon and her characters deftly tackle race, identity, sexuality,
gender, poverty, and discrimination, all with thoughtful insight and thrilling
intensity. This is a difficult work that pays off; the rare kind of book that
stays with you for years. You should read it now--I plan to read it again." -Shondaland Aster has little to offer folks in the way of rebuttal when they
call her ogre and freak. She's used to the names; she only wishes there was
more truth to them. If she were truly a monster, she'd be powerful enough to
tear down the walls around her until nothing remains of her world. Aster lives
in the lowdeck slums of the HSS Matilda, a space vessel organized much like the
antebellum South. For generations, Matilda has ferried the last of humanity to
a mythical Promised Land. On its way, the ship's leaders have imposed harsh
moral restrictions and deep indignities on dark-skinned sharecroppers like
Aster. Embroiled in a grudge with a brutal overseer, Aster learns there may be
a way to improve her lot--if she's willing to sow the seeds of civil war.
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Lingam Massage Michaela Riedl 2010-03-09 A tantric massage practice for
awakening and honoring male creative energy and allowing a man conscious,
loving contact with his own masculinity • Empowers men to expand and deepen
their experience of arousal and sensuality • Demonstrates how deep relaxation
is important to a strong and lasting erection • Shows how the lingam connects a
man to his dynamic strength while the prostate is linked to his more receptive
side Lingam is the Sanskrit word for the male generative organ, the penis. In
India, the lingam is revered as an expression of Shiva’s clarity, symbolizing
the fine sword that differentiates between truth and falsehood. The goal of a
lingam massage is to provide a man conscious, loving contact with his own
masculinity. Western cultural expectations around sexual “performance” have
created sexual difficulties for many men, including erectile dysfunction and
premature ejaculation. Through loving touch, lingam massage provides the deep
relaxation that supports sustained erection, putting a man in touch with less
familiar aspects of his sexuality, including the energetic responses of his
perineum, prostate gland, and anus. Lingam massage is not simply a hands-on
technique but involves the conscious direction of energy throughout the body.
It allows men to savor longer, deeper orgasms and teaches taoist and tantric
practices for conserving sexual energy. Over time, as his consciousness
deepens, these practices give a man complete control over his ejaculation.
My Favourite Half-Night Stand Christina Lauren 2019-11-21
Gonzo Girl Cheryl Della Pietra 2015-07-28 The road to hell is paved with good
intentions…and tequila, guns, and cocaine in this “rambunctiously entertaining”
(Teddy Wayne) debut novel inspired by the author’s time as Hunter S. Thompson’s
assistant. Alley Russo is a recent college grad desperately trying to make it
in the grueling world of New York publishing, but like so many who have come
before her, she has no connections and has settled for an unpaid magazine
internship while slinging drinks on Bleecker Street just to make ends meet.
That’s when she hears the infamous Walker Reade is looking for an assistant to
replace the eight others who have recently quit. Hungry for a chance to get her
manuscript onto the desk of an experienced editor, Alley jumps at the
opportunity to help Reade finish his latest novel. After surviving an absurd
three-day “trial period” involving a .44 magnum, purple-pyramid acid, violent
verbal outbursts, brushes with fame and the law, a bevy of peacocks, and a
whole lot of cocaine, Alley is invited to stay at the compound where Reade
works. For months Alley attempts to coax the novel out of Walker page-by-page,
all while battling his endless procrastination, vampiric schedule, Herculean
substance abuse, mounting debt, and casual gunplay. But as the job begins to
take a toll on her psyche, Alley realizes she’s alone in the Colorado Rockies
at the mercy of a drug-addicted literary icon who may never produce another
novel—and her fate may already be sealed. “A margarita-fueled, miniskirt-clad
cautionary tale of lost literary innocence” (Vogue), Gonzo Girl is a loving
fictional portrait of a larger-than-life literary icon.
It Ends with Us Colleen Hoover 2021-12 THE TIKTOK SENSATION 'A brave and
heartbreaking novel that digs its claws into you and doesn't let go, long after
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you've finished it' Anna Todd, author of the After series 'A glorious and
touching read, a forever keeper' USA Today 'Will break your heart while filling
you with hope' Sarah Pekkanen, Perfect Neighbors SOMETIMES THE ONE WHO LOVES
YOU IS THE ONE WHO HURTS YOU THE MOST. Lily hasn't always had it easy, but
that's never stopped her from working hard for the life she wants. She's come a
long way from the small town in Maine where she grew up - she graduated from
college, moved to Boston, and started her own business. So when she feels a
spark with a gorgeous neurosurgeon named Ryle Kincaid, everything in Lily's
life suddenly seems almost too good to be true. Ryle is assertive, stubborn,
maybe even a little arrogant. He's also sensitive, brilliant, and has a total
soft spot for Lily, but Ryle's complete aversion to relationships is
disturbing. Even as Lily finds herself becoming the exception to his "no
dating" rule, she can't help but wonder what made him that way in the first
place. As questions about her new relationship overwhelm her, so do thoughts of
Atlas Corrigan - her first love and a link to the past she left behind. He was
her kindred spirit, her protector. When Atlas suddenly reappears, everything
Lily has built with Ryle is threatened. With this bold and deeply personal
novel, It Ends With Us is a heart-wrenching story and an unforgettable tale of
love that comes at the ultimate price.
Carnet Liaison NOUNOU Pedro 2020-03-12 UN JOLI CAHIER DE LIAISONCe cahier de
transmission est le fruit de la réflexion d'une assistante maternelle en
activité, afin que chaque nounou puisse faire des transmissions de qualité avec
un beau cahier de liaison. Ce journal de bord de bébé permet de retracer le
quotidien (activités, siestes, repas, changes...) et favoriser les échanges
avec les parents grâce aux mémos (parents/nounou - nounou/parents) et notes.
Burn After Writing (Purple With Cats) Sharon Jones 2022-08-30 The national
bestseller. Write. Burn. Repeat. Now with new covers to match whatever mood
you’re in. "This book has made me laugh and cry, filled me with joy, and
inspired me." -TikTok user camrynbanks Instagram, WhatsApp, Snapchat, TikTok,
VSCO, YouTube...the world has not only become one giant feed, but also one
giant confessional. Burn After Writing allows you to spend less time scrolling
and more time self-reflecting. Through incisive questions and thought
experiments, this journal helps you learn new things while letting others go.
Imagine instead of publicly declaring your feelings for others, you privately
declared your feelings for yourself? Help your heart by turning off the
comments and muting the accounts that drive you into jealousy for a few moments
a night. Whether you are going through the ups and downs of growing up, or know
a few young people who are, you will flourish by finding free expression--even
if through a few tears! Push your limits, reflect on your past, present, and
future, and create a secret book that's about you, and just for you. This is
not a diary, and there is no posting required. And when you're finished, toss
it, hide it, or Burn After Writing.
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